
ARPA COMMITTEE MEETING THURSDAY MARCH 28, 2024 AT 8;00AM 
 
Present:  Bob Best, Joanne Guyette-Worth, Ellen Fox, Dennis DeLaBruere, Denise Daigle, Ty Camber, 
Mike Baraw, Shaye Collins 
 
Joanne called the meeting to order at 8AM 
 
Ellen made a motion to approve the minutes of 1/19 meeting, seconded by Bob and passed on a voice 
vote 
 
Bob made a motion to approve the report of allocated funds presented by Denise, seconded by Joanne 
and passed on a voice vote. 
 
Further discussion on recommendations on spending of ARPA funds was discussed.  Denise made a 
motion that the committee recommend to the selectboard paving a section of Watermelon Lane up to 
the recycling center at a cost not to exceed $40,000.00, seconded by Mike.  Some discussion followed.  
This passed on a voice vote.  Dennis talked about upgrading the existing trail on town land that is 
located on the lower portion of the town land on Vance Hill.  Shaye spoke to this as he went out there 
with Dennis.  The committee tabled this discussion until later this summer when other projects have 
been completed.  Welcome signs for the town were discussed.  Denise will try to get more information 
on this before the next committee meeting.   
 
Voted to adjourn at 9:25AM. 


